Access Free Guitar Chords Easy To Use Easy To
Carry One Chord On Every Page

Guitar Chords Easy To Use Easy
To Carry One Chord On Every
Page
Guitar Chord BibleGuitar Tablature Manuscript
Paper - Standard100 Guitar ChordsThe Chord
WheelGuitar Chords for BeginnersChord
ChemistryAdvanced Guitar ChordsGuitar Chords:
A Fretboard Sticker BookGibson's Learn &
Master GuitarBlues You Can UseTeach Yourself
to Play GuitarTeach Yourself to Play
GuitarUltimate Guitar Chords, Scales and
Arpeggios Handbook: 240-Lesson, Step-By-Step
Guitar Guide, Beginner to Advanced Levels
(Book and Videos)Ultimate Guitar
ChordsChordbuddy Learnin System Boxed with
Color-Coded SongbookGuitar Chords Made
EasyYamaha Guitar Method, Book 1Quick Chord
Interactive Guitar Chord DictionaryUncle
Tim's First YearGuitar Chords for
BeginnersGuitar ChordsGuitar Chords & Scales
(Music Instruction)Piano and Keyboard
ChordsThe Guitar GrimoireGuitar Strumming
PatternsThe Beatles Complete Chord
SongbookUkulele ChordsBlues You Can Use Book
of Guitar Chords (Music Instruction)Teach
Yourself to Play Guitar ChordsComplete Blues
Guitar Method: Beginning Blues GuitarThe
Guitarist's Chord BookUltimate Guitar Chord
Chart (Music Instruction)The First 100 Chords
for GuitarHow to Use Popular ChordsThe Guitar
Chord BookAdvanced Piano ChordsGuitar All-inPage 1/24

Access Free Guitar Chords Easy To Use Easy To
Carry One Chord On Every Page
One For DummiesGuitar Chords in ContextGuitar
PracticeGuitar Chords for Dummies

Guitar Chord Bible
(Chord Buddy). As soon as the ChordBuddy is
properly attached to your acoustic or
electric guitar, you will be able to make
music instantly. This revised edition of the
complete learning system now features a colorcoded songbook with 60 songs, updated DVD,
and re-vamped packaging. As before, this pack
includes a ChordBuddy device and instruction
book as well. The ChordBuddy is in the key of
"G" and makes the "G" "C" "D" and "Em"
chords.

Guitar Tablature Manuscript Paper Standard
(Guitar Educational). This best-selling title
is now available with a demonstration audio
tracks available online for download or
streaming! Teach Yourself to Play Guitar was
created specifically for the student with no
music-reading background. With lesson
examples presented in today's most popular
tab format, which also incorporates simple
beat notation for accurate rhythm execution,
Teach Yourself to Play Guitar offers the
beginning guitarist not only a comprehensive
introduction to essential guitar-playing
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fundamentals, but a quick, effective,
uncomplicated and practical alternative to
the multitude of traditional selfinstructional method books. It also: covers
power chords, barre chords, open position
scales and chords (major and minor), and
single-note patterns and fills; includes
lesson examples and song excerpts in a
variety of musical styles rock, folk,
classical, country and more; familiarizes the
student with fretboard organization, chord
patterns, hand and finger positions, and
guitar anatomy by way of easy-to-interpret
diagrams, photos and illustrations; provides
complete, concise explanations while keeping
text to a minimum; and prepares the student
for the option of further guitar instruction.

100 Guitar Chords
A reasonably complete book of chords for the
guitar with pictures of the fingering.

The Chord Wheel
Guitar Chords for Beginners
Suitable for those able to take the next step
after 'Guitar Chords', this book provides 360
chords shown as chord boxes, covering chords
that are played further up the neck and in
3rd position, along with more extensive
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provision of augmented and diminished chords.
No-nonsense, easy-to-carry, spiral-bound
book.

Chord Chemistry
"Buy the Paperback Version of this Book and
get the Kindle Book version FREE" Do you want
to become a guitarist or simply want to
improve your guitar skills?you need a
specific guide showing you how to do it; KEEP
READING. Music's learning process is very
specific for each instrument, and the
greatest guitarist are aware of it.
However,90% of books currently available
propose a general approach, with no focus on
the specific technique to play guitar. The
goal of this book is to offer you, unlike
many others do, a clear and personalized
guide for your path as a guitarist, with
practical and targeted exercises, advanced
techniques and the right mindset for your
personal success. WHAT YOU WILL FIND IN THIS
BOOK: * THE RIGHT MINDSET TO BECOME A GREAT
GUITARIST. *HOW TO PLAY WITHOUT GUITAR. * HOW
TO AVOID THE WORST ERROR THAT A GUITARIST MAY
COMMIT. * THE TRICKS THAT YOU MUST ABSOLUTELY
KNOW IF YOU WANT TO BECOME AN EXPERT
GUITARIST. * THE BASIC TECHNIQUES. *
PRACTICAL EXERCISES FOR MINDSET. * PRACTICAL
EXERCISES TO IMPROVE YOUR TECHNIQUE. Guitar
Practice is a suitable guide for experts and
beginners, it will lead you to the right way
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for achieving your personal goals with the
guitar.

Advanced Guitar Chords
"240 lessons for all levels: book & video
course."

Guitar Chords: A Fretboard Sticker Book
Introducing a major new feature for print
books—sound! Now you can see the chord, then
reach for your phone and hear the chord.
Using any free QR code reader app (Android,
iPhone, Blackberry, Windows) a web site opens
automatically and you can listen to the chord
as a strum, an arpeggio (each note played
separately), and hear it as a piano chord and
arpeggio. Of course, Flame Tree's
straightforward, easy-to-use diagrams make
this a fantastic new book for beginners and
intermediate players, for home, studio, and
rehearsal.

Gibson's Learn & Master Guitar
(Guitar Educational). A reference guide to
blues, R&B, jazz, and rock rhythm guitar,
with hundreds of voicings, chord theory
construction, chord progressions and
exercises and much more. The Blues You Can
Use Book of Guitar Chords is useful for the
beginner to advanced player.
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Blues You Can Use
This two-volume method uses both standard
music notation and TAB making it great for
teaching yourself or learning with a teacher.
Book one gives you information on subjects
such as the different types of guitars, a
history of the guitar, what to look for when
buying a new or used guitar, caring for your
guitar, tuning your instrument and reading
music There are also lots of great songs that
help introduce techniques important to good
guitar playing. In addition to more great
songs, book two introduces techniques such as
bending, hammer-ons, pull-offs, slides, palm
mute and more. Rock, heavy metal, blues,
country, jazz and jazz-rock TAB licks are
included along with some handy reference
charts that make learning fun and easy.

Teach Yourself to Play Guitar
Teach Yourself to Play Guitar
Over 500 illustrated chords are covered for
Rock, Blues, Soul, Country, Jazz and
Classical music. This compact dictionary is
designed to fit in your bag and is completed
with fingering diagrams for each chord and
photographs showing how each one is played.
Over 360,000 copies sold worldwide. This
compact dictionary of over 500 popular chords
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in their most common voicings feature clare
photographs and easy-to-follow diagrams and
instructions. The spiral binding allows you
to lay the book flat for easy reference while
playing. Fingering diagrams for each chord
are clearly indicated on a fretboard, and
tips on technique are given together with
relevant chord sequences. Whether your
musical style favors rock, pop, blues, soul,
jazz, funk, counry, or classical, this handy
take-anywhere volume puts the techniques for
making great guitar music at your fingertips,
and sets you on the road to becoming a true
chordmaster.

Ultimate Guitar Chords, Scales and
Arpeggios Handbook: 240-Lesson, Step-ByStep Guitar Guide, Beginner to Advanced
Levels (Book and Videos)
UNBELIEVABLE VALUE FOR MONEY ? 100
Beautifully Illustrated guitar chords ? Over
50 Personalised playing tips ? 100 most
played guitar chords ? A Simple 3 Step Guide
that works For thousands of people this is
The Ultimate Guitar Chord Book. You start by
learning beautiful sounding, easy to play
guitar chords. They are found in all songs &
music styles. BETTER THAN A GUITAR TEACHER ?
How to Change Chords Fast ? How to make
chords Easier To Play ? Teach yourself or
others in private & group lessons ?
Compliments all song books & teaching methods
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THE ONLY CHORD BOOK YOU NEED Everything is
Superbly Explained - and shown to you exactly
as played by top guitarists. That is The Key
To Your Success – and helps you accomplish in
weeks, what took many people years to learn.
Yet this is A Simple Book. Clear, Practical,
& Easy To Follow. The author, Pauric Mather
has illustrated each chord so well, You Need
No Knowledge Of Music to learn from it.

Ultimate Guitar Chords
Chordbuddy Learnin System Boxed with
Color-Coded Songbook
Contains over 100 pages of clear, high
resolution diagrams covering the construction
of every common guitar chord type. There are
three different essential voicings for each
chord and plenty of information about the
context in which it is used.

Guitar Chords Made Easy
"Simple and intermediate chords; suitable for
every guitar style; easy to handle, easy to
use; 360 essential chords; one chord per
page." -- from back cover.

Yamaha Guitar Method, Book 1
UNBELIEVABLE VALUE FOR MONEY WHAT YOU WILL
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LEARN Open Chords - Bar Chords - Polly Chords
How Change Chords Fast How To Make Difficult
Chords Easy Teach Yourself or Others in
Private & Group Lessons Compliments All Song
Books & Teaching Methods THE ONLY CHORD BOOK
YOU NEED This Is A Simple Book. Easy To
Follow & shown to you Exactly As Played By
Top Guitarists. The author, Pauric Mather,
has illustrated each chord so well, You Need
No Knowledge Of Music whatsoever to learn
from it. BETTER THAN A GUITAR TEACHER You
start by playing Beautiful Sounding, Easy To
Play chords. They're found in all songs and
music styles. Then you're shown How To Change
Chords Fast. After that you can easily apply
them to your favourite songs and music.

Quick Chord Interactive Guitar Chord
Dictionary
Offers detailed instructions on how to use
the transparent wheel attached to the cover
to analyze chord progressions, compose music,
apply music theory, and transpose keys.

Uncle Tim's First Year
A thorough book for guitarists on the
applications and understanding of chords.

Guitar Chords for Beginners
(Instructional/Guitar/DVD). Winner of the
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2008 Acoustic Guitar Magazine Players' Choice
Award, two Telly Awards and an AEGIS Award
for Excellence in Education, Learn & Master
Guitar is widely recognized as the best home
instruction course for learning guitar
available anywhere. It consists of 10
professionally produced DVDs, 5 Jam-Along
CDs, a 100+ page downloadable lesson book,
and a free online student support site. It is
the only instructional package you'll ever
need on your journey toward mastery of the
guitar. All you provide is the practice!
Steve Krenz is an accomplished session player
and instructor whose teaching accolades
include an Acoustic Guitar Magazine's
Players' Choice Award for Best Instructional
Material. His 20+ years of professional
experience includes playing guitar with
Grammy -winning artists Donna Summer, Bryan
White, Michael W. Smith, Isreal Houghton, and
the Fifth Dimension. Total running time:
19.25 hours.

Guitar Chords
The latest title in a series of practical
music guides, this book focuses on strumming
technique for guitarists of all levels. This
essential tool for guitarists is presented in
a simple and clutter-free manner, and the
compact, spiral-bound format is designed for
easy use while practising or performing.
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Guitar Chords & Scales (Music
Instruction)
(Guitar Educational). This comprehensive
source for learning blues guitar is designed
to develop both your lead and rhythm playing.
Blues styles covered include Texas, Delta,
R&B, early rock & roll, gospel and
blues/rock. The book also features: 21
complete solos * blues chords, progressions
and riffs * turnarounds * movable scales and
soloing techniques * string bending *
utilizing the entire fingerboard * using 6ths
* chord-melody style * music notation and tab
* audio with leads and full band backing *
video lessons * and more. This second edition
now includes audio and video access online!

Piano and Keyboard Chords
UNBELIEVABLE VALUE FOR MONEY ? 100
Beautifully Illustrated guitar chords ? 200
Personalised playing tips & secrets ? Makes
chords easier to play ? Discover easy
alternatives to difficult chords THE ONLY
CHORD BOOK YOU NEED This is A Simple Book.
Clear, practical, & Very Easy To Follow. It
helps you greatly to learn your favourite
songs and music. And each chord is explained
so well, You Need No Knowledge Of Music to
learn from it. ? A Simple 3 Step Guide - That
Works ? Open chords – Barre chords – Poly
chords - Colour Chords ? Helps to speed up
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chord changing ? Compliments all song books &
teaching methods BETTER THAN A GUITAR TEACHER
This really is the only chord book you need.
The Simple 3 Step Guide correctly positions
your fingers every time, exactly as played by
top guitarists. That is The Key To Your
Success - and helps you accomplish in weeks,
what took many people years to learn. FREE LIVE BOOK SUPPORT "Q&A" WEBINAR To help you
even more, when you buy this book, you can
also join our FREE - LIVE "Q&A" Webinars.
They're an invaluable support, Especially For
Adult Beginners. And you can ask questions
about anything you need help with.
_____________________ CONTENTS INCLUDE ? How
To Read Chord Boxes ? How To Position Your
Chord Hand ? The Best Way To Learn Chords ?
Easy Guitar Chords For Beginners ? Over 100
Personalised Playing Tips ? Compliments All
Song Books ? 100 Most Played Acoustic Guitar
Chords AND MUCH MORE! ___________________
AMAZON REVIEWS Helpful Book - Fred Martucci
Easy Reading - Nosher 45 Very useful & easy
to follow Excellent Publication - Kindle
Customer Excellent guitar aid. Bought for my
granddaughter, she loved it. Very Good - Mrs
Joyce Berry Basic and Easy - Mrs Greta Jones
I was really after the chord graphs. Great
for learners.

The Guitar Grimoire
The First 100 Chords for Guitar will teach
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you to correctly fret, strum and combine the
essential chords in music to become a better
musician, quickly and easily.

Guitar Strumming Patterns
A great companion for both guitar and piano
players, this book places the most popular
chords in context. Includes clear diagrams
and concise information on what chords are,
how they can be used, and what they can be
used alongside, with guidance on chord
progressions.

The Beatles Complete Chord Songbook
180 chords, arranged by key, this is a
flexible, comprehensive solution for learners
of all ages. A no-nonsense, easy to carry,
wiro book that will fit into a gig bag,
flight case or hand bag. Organised with
Essential, Useful and Occasional chords, and
an introduction to strumming, ukulele types
and a simple guide to understanding chords.

Ukulele Chords
Organized as a chord per spread, for the left
and right hands, this is a handy,
comprehensive reference for jazz, pop, rock
and soul musicians playing the piano or
keyboard at various levels. It teaches
yourself the essential piano chords, and
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more.

Blues You Can Use Book of Guitar Chords
(Music Instruction)
(Guitar Educational). This handy booklet
includes 120 of the most commonly used
chords, as well as information on chord
theory and easy-reference diagrams.

Teach Yourself to Play Guitar Chords
(Guitar Chord Songbook). This great
collection features all 194 songs written and
sung by the Beatles, specially transcribed
here for strumming guitarists, from the
actual recordings, in the original keys. Each
song includes chord symbols, guitar chord
boxes and complete lyrics. Also features a
helpful playing guide and a full discography.
Songs include: Across the Universe * All My
Loving * All You Need Is Love * Back in the
U.S.S.R. * The Ballad of John and Yoko *
Blackbird * Day Tripper * Dear Prudence *
Drive My Car * Eight Days a Week * Eleanor
Rigby * The Fool on the Hill * Good Day
Sunshine * A Hard Day's Night * Help! *
Helter Skelter * Hey Jude * I Saw Her
Standing There * I Want to Hold Your Hand *
In My Life * Lady Madonna * Let It Be * The
Long and Winding Road * Michelle * Norwegian
Wood (This Bird Has Flown) * Ob-La-Di, Ob-LaDa * Paperback Writer * Penny Lane *
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Revolution * Sgt. Pepper's Lonely Hearts Club
Band * She Loves You * and more!

Complete Blues Guitar Method: Beginning
Blues Guitar
Quick Chord(tm) is a powerful and easy-to-use
guitar chord program with an audio library of
more than 1,000 chords presented in a clean,
visual interface that shows multiple
fingerings for each chord. The Quick Chord
audio library features digitally recorded
sounds for acoustic, classical, and electric
guitars for accurate demonstrations. It even
offers reverb, flanger, and chorus effects
for the electric guitar. Quick Chord also
features Quick Tune, a unique audio tool
designed to quickly tune your guitar by ear.
For Windows and Macintosh.

The Guitarist's Chord Book
Discover and learn guitar chords so that
you'll be able to perform with confidence. In
Guitar Chords: A Fretboard Sticker Book,
you'll learn how to set up your guitar and
practice finger picking and strumming
patterns. Use the stickers to assign colors
to each chord on the fretboard, and you'll
create an easy-to-use visual guide that will
enable you to practice with ease. As your
skills progress and your repertoire expands,
you'll be ready to perform a wide variety of
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songs with confidence.

Ultimate Guitar Chord Chart (Music
Instruction)
(Guitar Educational). This book for both
acoustic and electric guitarists is designed
to be a handy guide to the two most important
components of playing: chords and scales.
More than just a reference, it will also help
you understand how chords and scales are
created, named and used, and how they are
related to each other. Includes over 1,400
chord diagrams; major, minor, pentatonic,
blues and diminished scales; and modes.
Teaches how to understand intervals and build
major, minor, augmented, diminished and
extended chords.

The First 100 Chords for Guitar
(Guitar Educational). Teach Yourself to Play
Guitar was created specifically for the
student with no music-reading background.
This new volume specific to guitar chords is
also designed for beginning guitarists.
Topics covered include: open- and closedposition major and minor chords * rhythm and
strumming patterns * power chords *
suspensions and alterations * open seventh
chords * barre chords * and much more. The
book includes audio demonstration tracks
online for download or streaming. Like the
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original guitar edition, this book features
easy-to-interpret diagrams, photos and
illustrations with complete, concise
explanations, preparing the student for the
option of further guitar instruction.

How to Use Popular Chords
Skalaer og akkorder for guitar vist i
gribebrætsdiagrammer

The Guitar Chord Book
The perfect companion to Piano & Keyboard
Chords, for those who are ready to take the
next step. It provides 15 chords per key,
with positions for left and right hand,
including diminished 9ths, 11ths, 13ths and
add 9ths. Ideal for jazz and musical theatre.
In a practical spiral-bound format.

Advanced Piano Chords
(Guitar Educational). Teach Yourself to Play
Guitar has been created specifically for the
student with no music-reading background.
With lesson examples presented in today's
most popular tab format, which also
incorporates simple beat notation for
accurate rhythm execution, Teach Yourself to
Play Guitar offers the beginning guitarist
not only a comprehensive introduction to
essential guitar-playing fundamentals, but a
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quick, effective, uncomplicated and practical
alternative to the multitude of traditional
self-instructional method books. It also:
covers power chords, barre chords, open
position scales and chords (major and minor),
and single-note patterns and fills; includes
lesson examples and song excerpts in a
variety of musical styles rock, folk,
classical, country and more; familiarizes the
student with fretboard organization, chord
patterns, hand and finger positions, and
guitar anatomy by way of easy-to-interpret
diagrams, photos and illustrations; provides
complete, concise explanations while keeping
text to a minimum; and prepares the student
for the option of further guitar instruction.

Guitar All-in-One For Dummies
The guitarist's guide to mastering the blues.
Learn the concepts, techniques and theory
specific to the blues, and apply them to both
lead and rhythm guitar playing. Licks in the
styles of legendary blues guitarists like
Muddy Waters, Buddy Guy, B.B. King, and John
Lee Hooker are explored in detail.

Guitar Chords in Context
A blank musical notebook for composing your
music Great for Musicians, Students and
Teachers Simple design Evenly spaced for easy
writing Six 7-line Staves per page 5 blank
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Chord diagrams per page 100 Pages, printed on
both sides White Paper, Non-Refillable
Paperback, 8.5" x11" inch

Guitar Practice
Whether you're playing blues, rock,
classical, or folk-all the chords you'll need
are here Even Eric Clapton started with a few
basic chords. And Guitar Chords For Dummies
offers guitarists of every ambition, skill
level, and musical genre a key to the
simplest and most complex guitar chords-over
600 in all. Illustrated with a grid showing
the position of the fingers on a string, a
photograph of the chord being played, and a
brief comment on the chord and how to play
it, this handy, portable reference offers
musicians, whether experimenting at home or
playing in a coffee house, instant access to
the full range of chords that can be played
on a guitar. Covers the theory and techniques
of guitar chords Features a handy, portable
design, which can fit into a guitar case
Includes a convenient lay-flat (wire bound)
format, allowing users to easily try out new
chords An ideal resource for broadening
musical technique and getting new ideas,
Guitar Chords For Dummies will help you,
whether you're just picking up the guitar or
a seasoned musician, add sparkle and range to
your musical repertoire.
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Guitar Chords for Dummies
"A very comprehensive book containing chords
from the beginning stages and beyond.
Everything is very well explained with no
stone left unturned. I'd highly recommend it
to anyone who's starting out with the
guitar." -- Nigel Elliott, Guitarist & Tutor
(N.Ireland) Guitar Chords for Beginners
contains 65 different chords arranged in easy
fingerings. Technique: Fretting hand
technique for playing guitar chords is looked
at in detail with diagrams. Where necessary,
some chords are taught incrementally because
taking on only the harder aspects of a
chord’s fingering first means our hand is
freer to adjust. Other chords are shown with
different fingerings for you to choose which
you prefer. Playing guitar chords may seem
like a contortion for the hands of the
beginner so there is some basic guidance on
stretching to keep the hands flexible. Audio
and More: Each guitar chord has a
downloadable audio example enabling you to
hear if you have played it right, or to hear
what you need to work towards. There is an
introduction to moveable power chords and
barre chords, in which barre chords are shown
as easier cut-down versions of full barre
chord shapes. At the back of Guitar Chords
for Beginners there is a list of suggested
songs that contain chords from within the
book. Grab a copy today! "I like what’s been
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put together! The information covered in
technical issues for beginners especially
explaining the difference between chords on
piano and guitar is great. I think starting
with the small position chords for C and G
etc and building up to full position is also
really important for beginners. The picture
diagrams of hand position is a nifty feature,
I know lots of beginners respond more to
visuals and will often revert to looking at
the hand pictures rather than the chord
diagrams. Also think the added audio clips
are a great feature so students can compare
the sounds of their chords with the audio for
reference. There could be a couple of chord
progressions at the end of each section
(Apart from the song suggestions at the end
of the book) and strumming patterns. That
would be an added feature that I think could
work nicely, although this would make for a
larger book and it is only £1.99 for the
eBook. Otherwise I think what’s been put
together is great :)" -- Anthony Bierman,
Bmus(Hons) Contemporary/Jazz Guitar (South
Africa) "Looks fab. I particularly like the
different ways of playing the A chord. The
physical warm-up exercises for flexibility
are also good. It is good that movable major
and minor barre chords are shown as partial
versions to make them initially easier, and
beginners might find extra interest where
near the back of the book easy open versions
of other more exotic chords are shown, such
as Dm(maj7), the "James Bond" chord." -Page 21/24
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Campbell Murray, RGT & MU Registered Tutor
(Scotland)
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